Project Update: January 2018

The awareness campaign was held at the southern part of the Sarpang District,
Bhutan, covering the riparian communities at the lower region of the Punatsangchhu
River where the Baer's pochard is expected to reside during the winter season.

About 80 individuals turned for the programme. Tea, snack, and working lunch were
served during the programme. Local government and forestry officials were also
present during the programme.

The programme was coordinated with the objective to create awareness on Baer's
pochard and explore its seasonal visit through the social information gathering.




